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 It is encouraging to see so many participants signed up for our upcoming Parent-

Teacher Conferences. Our teachers are looking forward to talking with you! A strong  

parent-teacher partnership can help your child be more successful in school. Together, we 

can do great things for our children! 

 As October continues, so does our study of the virtue of hope. Hope is a very  

important gift to share with children. It helps us desire happiness in God. Below are some 

ways families can share hope with their children: 

1. Let children know that God is always with us, in good times and in bad. 

2. Find ways to bring hope to others. For example, have children draw a picture or make a 

card to send to a grandparent or elderly family member. 

3. Pray together for those suffering from illness, living in poverty, or experiencing  

injustice. 

4. Remind children to ask for God's help when things don’t go right. 

Let children see you find joy in even the most mundane tasks. 

Good luck to our Assumption High School Football team! Friday’s Homecoming game 

starts at 7 p.m. at South Wood County 2000 Stadium. Go ROYALS! 

 

Wishing you a beautiful and blessed weekend! 

Ms. Shelley L. Bruley 

Ms. Shelley Bruley, Principal 
sbruley@assumptioncatholicschools.org 
715-422-0982 

 Please pray for the  

following people: 

OLQH students and families 

Dates to Remember 

OCTOBER 

14—Late Start Monday 

15—Children’s Mass 9am (Ksicinski) 

16—Picture re-take day 

17—Parent Teacher Conferences 4-7 pm 

18—Rudolph Fire Dept.(1st & 2nd grade) 

        Royal Spirit Wear Day 

        Birthday Breakfast 8:25 

20—Royal Parents BINGO 1 pm AHS 

21—Late Start Monday 

22—OLQH Prayer Service 9 am (Jacoby) 

“My dear brothers and sisters, always be willing to listen and slow to speak.  Do not become angry easily.” - James 1:19 

  
 
 

October Birthday Breakfast 

Friday, Oct. 18 at 8:25 am 
Look for a special invitation next week. 
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Royal Parents need you! 

We will celebrate family Masses  
on the following dates: 

 
Friday, November 22 at 2:30 pm 
Friday, January 10 at 2:30 pm 

Friday,  April 25 at 2:30 pm 
 

ALL ARE WELCOME  
TO JOIN US! 

Royal Parent News  

 

Next Bingo Date: Sunday, Oct. 20 at 4 pm 
Next Meeting Date:  Wed. Nov. 6 at 6 pm 

_____________________________________ 

Butter Braid Fundraiser 

The Royal Parents Organization  

is selling Butter Braids NOW thru 

October 25th.  Orders will arrive on  

November 7 and can be picked up at AHS. 

_____________________________________ 

Thank you to all the families who donated 
to  Homecoming Food Drive.  OLQH  

families collected  over 600 food items! 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

Thursday, October 17th &  

Tuesday, October 22nd 

from 4-7 pm  

____________________________ 

Scan here to sign up! 

We are looking for one or more enthusiastic individuals to represent OLQH as part of 
the Royal Parents team.  As a representative, you will play a key role in organizing  

special events to honor our dedicated teachers including coordinating meals for Parent 
Teacher Conferences and Teacher Appreciation Week.  For more information, please 

contact Jill at 715-252-3451 or via email at acsroyalparentspta@gmail.com 

RSVP by Nov. 2  to Matt Zakowski at  
mzakowski@assumptioncatholicschools.org 

or 715-422-0914 



 

Page 3 K-2 Newsletter 

Aubrey, Hayden, and Sam read 100,000 words.  Oliver read 200,000 words. 

Audrey and Mary are Prayer Warriors.  Sam and Josie are Math Masters. 

Anna and Emma know their phone number. 
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Thursday, 

October 3rd, 

2024 

Blessing 

Of the Animals 


